
 
 
 

 

Continued PUBLIC HEARING MEETING MINUTES 

9-Unit Condominium Development on Shrine Avenue 

April 10, 2019 

 

 

Members Present: Paul Anderson (Chair), Marc Frieden, Barur Rajeshkumar, Vincent 

Vignaly, Sarah Miles 

    

Members Absent: None 

 

Others Present: See Attached Sign-In Sheet 

 

 

All documents referenced in these Minutes are stored and available for public inspection in 

the Planning Board Office located at 140 Worcester Street. 

 

The Chair opened the continued Public Hearing at 7:03 p.m. 

 

Andrew Baum (Summit Engineering) emailed the Planning Board today requesting a 

continuance while they continue to work on the wetland filing.  

 

Ms. Miles made a motion to continue the Public Hearing to May 22, 2019 at 7:05 p.m.; Mr. 

Frieden seconded; all voted in favor; motion approved. 

 

 

Date Accepted:      By:       

       Vincent Vignaly, Clerk 

 

Submitted by:      

 Melanie Rich 
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